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Monday  April 20, 2015  
Northborough Trails Committee 
Police Station Meeting Room 

 

Minutes 
Attendees: Bob Mihalek, Forest Lyford, Jim Stein, Brian Belfer, Sherral Devine, Marielle Stone, George Curtis 

 

 

7:03 p.m.:  Bob opened the meeting. 

 

Minutes for the meeting held on March 16, 2015, were approved.  

 

Discussions about dog droppings on trails continued. Bob reports that reminder signs posted by concerned regular 

walkers in Edmund Woods trails have been vandalized. Sherral suggested that town rules be posted in kiosks at 

several trail heads. 

 

Bob reports that signs for trail heads (5 large) and intersections (10 small) have been prepared. Marielle suggested 

that a map be prepared to show where signs are needed. 

 

Bob reports that the State DCR has not acted on requests to construct a trail and parking area in the Hop Brook area. 

Marielle stated that boundaries for the state land are not clearly marked and a survey may be needed. 

 

Sherral reports that a large tree is down across the Talbot Trail. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:55  p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Forest Lyford, Recording Secretary 

 

CC Town Clerk; Town Administrator; Conservation Commission 
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